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521-527 Coventry Road, Birmingham, B10 0LL (UK)    Tel: 0121 668 6507     Mob: 07847 597814     E-mail: contact@darululoom.org.uk

 
27 September 2016 / 25 Dhul Hijjah 1437 

Dear Respected Parents and Carers 
 
Assalamalaikum wa Rahmatullaah wa Barakatu   
 
Re: Fundamental British Values – European Football Special Event 
 
Your son has been chosen to attend the above football match after school in Manchester on Thursday 29 
September 2016. 
 
In order to ensure things run smoothly on the day and we keep your son fully safe I will be grateful if you can 
take note of the following information and respond accordingly: 
 

1. A medical consent form is attached to this letter. Please fill in and return to school administrator before 
the trip. Any student who has not had this medical consent form filled before the trip date will 
be unable to go to the trip. 

2. We will leave the school at 5pm latest. The return time will be approximately 11.30pm to 12am 
(midnight). You will responsible to pick up your son from the Masjid car park between these 
times. To get an accurate return time on the day please call 07847597814 after 10pm. 

3. Your son will not need to wear his thobe or blazer to the trip and may wear normal outdoor clothes. 
Please ensure whatever clothes your son chooses to wear are warm and comfortable. Your son will be 
given a special identification badge which he will wear around his neck in case he gets lost and needs 
to find his group. Your son however will not be left unsupervised. The only exception to this is when he 
needs to attend the toilet. In this scenario we will endeavour to ensure your son is escorted to the toilet 
area by his designated trip supervisor.  

4. You must provide your son with at least £5 spending money on the day, in order for him to be able to 
purchase food in Manchester before the match. Alternatively you can provide a packed lunch. 

5. Students may use a mobile phone during this trip but the school will not accept any responsibility for 
any damage or loss of property. 

6. Whilst on the trip your son must follow all school rules fully, including praying the five Salawat 
(Prayers) on time. We will inshaAllaah pray both Magrib and Isha Salah in Manchester.  

7. Your son will be required to attend a trip briefing session at 12pm (noon) during lunch break on 
Thursday 29 September in the Science Lab. 

8. Your son will be required to attend school on time Friday 30 September 2016. No student will be 
given permission to come in late or be absent. 

 
Please note in case of an emergency only you may call 07847597814 during the trip. 
I make dua’a your son enjoys the trip. 
 
JazakaAllaahkhairan 
 
Wasalam 

 
Ustadh (Abdul) Jalil Shaikh 
Headteacher


